
 

 

 
 
8 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Ahead of your conversations with teachers here at school later this afternoon, you may like to 
check your young person's results from the recent November Mock Exams that they sat. These 
have been published in the Reports section of Go4Schools. 
 
As always, reports cannot be viewed on the app version of Go4Schools; you need to open 
the website version. 
Scroll down to near the bottom of the page and select the “View Report” link in the “Progress 
and Reports” section. 
 
Teachers will also have these results ready to discuss at the meetings, of course. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://www.go4schools.com/

